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Invention The present invention relates to a method of driving a light

emitting device, and more particularly, to a method of driving an organic
light emitting display device which can further enhance the durability of

a pixel circuit unit and can prevent a leakage current, and an organic
light emitting display device that can implement the method. 2.

Description of the Related Art Recently, flat panel display (FPD) devices
that are excellent in their design, color expression, power consumption,

and the like have been actively developed in the market. Such FPD
devices can be largely classified into organic light emitting display
devices (OLEDs), liquid crystal display devices (LCDs), and the like,

depending on the emission type of a light source that is used in a display
region of the FPD devices. Organic light emitting display devices are self-

emission display devices in which a light emitting diode formed of an
organic material is used as a light source. A light-emitting material of the
organic light emitting display device is excited when electrons and holes

are injected to an organic thin film and are thus converted from an
excited state to a ground state to emit light. An organic light emitting

display device has several distinct advantages over other display
devices, such as high brightness, excellent contrast, wide viewing angle,

fast response, and so forth. Furthermore, the organic light emitting
display device has higher light emitting efficiency than other types of flat

panel display devices. Due to these advantages, the organic light
emitting display device is widely researched and commercialized. In the
case of an organic light emitting display device, as a self-emitting type
display device, a plurality of pixels are disposed in a matrix form. Each

pixel includes an organic light emitting element that is capable of
emitting light with a luminance according to a data signal, and a drive
transistor that drives the organic light emitting element. However, the
organic light emitting element is very sensitive to external impacts. In

other words, when an external force is applied to a conventional organic
light emitting display device, the applied external force can be directly
applied to the drive transistor of each pixel and thus cause a leakage

current.Determination of radiographic artifacts in CT examinations using
a deformable phantom. To develop and assess a deformable three-

dimensional (3D) phantom that can be used for the determination of
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